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ATTI: Docuent Control Desk 
Nashington, O.C. 20555 

Getlemen: 

In the Matter of Docket Ios. 50-259 50-390 
Tennessee Valley Authority 50-260 50-391 

50-296 50-438 
50-327 50-439 
50-328 

FINAL REPORT DISTRIBUTION PLAN FOR EMPLOYEE CONCERNS 

References: I. Letter to S. A. Mhtte dated September 30, 1987, "Report 
Distribution Plan for Employee Concerns Related to Sequoyah" 

2. Letter from TVA dated April 17, 1987, "Final Report 
Distribution Plan for Employee Concerns - Sequoyah Nuclear 
Plant" 

This letter ts to confirm NRC's planned participation in TVA's effort to 
disseminate information through the Employee Concerns Special Program (ECSP) 
review station at Sequoyah Nuclear Plant (SQN), as noted in ttem 4 of the 
letter dated September 30, 1987.  

At this time, we request that you extend this offer of assistance to Browns 
Ferry, Matts Bar, and Bellefonte Nuclear Plants. As you note, participation 
would involve an NRC representative onslte to provide concerned Individuals 
(Cis) with their concern number(s) upon their request and proof of 
identification. Additionally, we request that NRC provide CIs with report 
numbers corresponding to their concern number(s).  

Stations will be operated consecutively at each nuclear site beginning with 
SON in early January. This ef 3rt is expected to be completed in March 1988, 
although no firm schedule has L•en established. The duration will be five to 
eight working days at each site.  

Pegarding other comments in the September 30. 1987 letter, we have revised the 
5:eps the C[ must take to reviei i report. Subcategory reports will oe the 
primary device offered; however, SON element reports, the category report 
(incuding management and personnel and tndustrial safety subcategory 
reports), and the program report will be available at each review st"tton. 4, 
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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission DEC 11 1987 

Since reports produced by the ECSP are docketed material, it is our 
understanding they wiTll be distributed in accordance with applicable NRC 
procedures regarding public reading rooms.  

Please provide your input by December 28, 1987, to Ron Gagne at 
(615) 365-3788. You may telephone Mr. Gagne at the above number if you have 
any questions.  

Very truly yours, 

TENNESSEE VALLY AUTHORITY 

R. Gidley, Di0ector 
Nuclear Licensing and 

Regulatory Affairs 

cc: Mr. G. G. Zech, Assistant Director 
Regional Inspections 

Division of TVA Projects 
Office of Special Projects 
U.S Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region II 
101 Marietta Street, NW, Suite 2900 
Atlanta, Georgia 30323 

Mr. J. A. Zwoltnsk.t, Assistant Director 
for Projects 

Division of TVA Projects 
Office of Special Projects 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Comnission 
4350 East-West Highway 
EWN 322 
Bethesda, Maryland 20814 

Browns Ferry Resident Inspector 
Browns Ferry Nuclear Plant 
P.O. Box 311 
Athens, Alabama 35611 

Bellefonte Resident Inspector 
Bellefonte Nuclear Plant 
P.O. Box 2000 
Hollywood, Alabama 35752 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Cmmis;sion 
Watts Bar Resident Inspector 
P.O. Box 700 
Spring City. Tennessee 37381 

Sequoyah Resident Inspector 
Sequoyah Nuclear Plant 
2600 tqou Ferry Road 
Soddy Oai;y, renne;see 17379


